
Welcome back to all our families, especially those new to Weston.
What a bright and positive start to our new school year we have had! I was so proud and happy to

see all our students return to school looking so smart and so much taller in their uniforms and with
smiles on faces. Our new reception children have been amazing and have enjoyed playing and

learning together in their new classroom this week and have been absolutely wonderful – we are so
excited to see them grow with us.

We are extremely proud of our recent OFSTED GOOD grading and report and we will certainly be
celebrating our successes with the children at the end of the half term with a special FUN DAY for

being FABULOUS! 
See you all on Monday!

Friday 15th September-Non Uniform
day
Thursday 21st September- Wellbeing
workshop Rec, yr1 & yr 2- Limited
places- Details to follow
Thursday 28th Sept -12th Oct x 3
sessions Ready to Read course Rec &
yr 1 parents- Details to follow
Friday 22nd September- School Fair
Wednesday 18th October- Individual
school photos 
Thursday 19th October- Flu
vaccinations- Consent forms will be
sent out a few weeks before.

This year we be re introducing the House
system in school. There will be 4 houses
each coloured either red, yellow, green

or blue.  

Your child will be told which house
they will in next week.

We will be holding House Days during
the last week of every half term where

the children will wear their house
colours and enjoy team events and

activities within their class and across
the school to try and earn enough points

to win the ‘House Cup’ for each half
term.

House System 

Congratulations to
Year 2 on having the

highest weekly
attendance at 100%

Congratulations to
Poppy on receiving

the Caring Child
award from Prince

Harry at the Well child
awards last night, How

amazing!!
Well done Poppy

Christmas production dates

Times to be confirmed

Thursday 30th November Year 5 & 6 Advent
performance PM & Evening

Thursday 7th December Year 3 & 4 Christmas
performance PM & Evening 

Thursday 12th December Year 1 & 2  Christmas
performance PM & Evening

Friday 15th December Reception Nativity am & pm

The children have really enjoyed playing with our
new Playground equipment this week


